MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS Expanding Opportunity and Unleashing Potential

DIVISION OF SUSTAINABILITY AND COMPLIANCE

May 1, 2024

Dear Cannon Road ES Community,

As part of the Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) Drinking Water Testing Program, testing has been completed at your school. One or more drinking water outlets contained lead concentrations at or above the Maryland Department of the Environment Action Level of 5 parts per billion. Drinking water outlets with elevated lead concentrations have been shut down until mitigation actions have been completed.

Attached is the drinking water testing report with results for your school, which contains information about the health effects associated with exposure to lead. The school's drinking water testing history and translated versions of the health effects of lead are available on the MCPS Drinking Water Testing Program website at the following link:

https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/facilities/sustainability/drinking-water-results/

If you have questions, please contact me via email at Brian A Mullikin@mcpsmd.org or 240-740-2324.

Sincerely,

Brian Mullikin

Environmental Team Leader

Attachment